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MEMO 
 
 
To:   Twelvemile Project Team 
 
From:   Jamie Beyer 
  Administrator 
 
RE:  Upcoming Meeting 
    
The Bois de Sioux Watershed District has completed 
preliminary modeling to identify flood prone areas 
within areas of Twelvemile Creek, from upstream of 
Graceville to downstream of Dumont.  As you know, 
this is a very complicated and large system involving 
multiple townships, counties, and towns.    
 
Our immediate goal is to gain greater understanding 
of historical flood damage from large flood events and to identify possible projects that mitigate those damages in 
the future.  In that effort, we are looking for volunteers to serve as members of a new Twelvemile Creek Project 
Team.   
 
We anticipate the Project Team will meet three times, at the Bois de Sioux Watershed District Office: 
 
 
Meeting One  Share General Information    Friday, March 21 at 1:30 pm 

Identify Problem Spots     
 
Meeting Two  Identify & Discuss Project Alternatives  TBD 
 
 
Meeting Three  Discuss & Review Alternatives   TBD 
   Rank Preferred Alternatives 
 
If Project Team Members are unable to participate, we welcome any appointment your organization makes to 
representative your interests.  If you have a conflict with any of the above dates, please contact me – I can keep 
you updated on the activities of the Project Team and help collect feedback that you may want conveyed to 
Project Team members. 
 
Please feel free to contact me with any questions! 


